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2025 Legislative Items 

We will be working though the Annual meeting committees to develop 2025 needs. This will be 

the long session when the new budget is developed, but there will be pressure due to the 

amount of funding needed for disaster assistance.  

Feral Swine Assistance 

We are working with the NC Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services Vet division on 

their trapping efforts. Moving forward, we will work on training materials for Districts with an 

interest in housing traps for use in Districts with a feral swine problem. Feral swine are a serious 

concern due to disease issues that could impact the swine industry.  
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